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While the administration has not yet released its final regulatory budget accounting for fiscal year 2019, AAF’s 
Regulatory Policy Team has estimated the performance of agencies across the federal government. The 
Department of Health and Human Services led the way with more than $9.2 billion in projected savings, notes 
AAF’s Director of Regulatory Policy Dan Bosch.

The rest of the agency-by-agency projections can be found here.

View the infographic.
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